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Friday 26th January 2018 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
RE: Owls class recruitment 
 
Further to my letter dated 10th January 2018, we are working through the recruitment 
process for a new class teacher. I am pleased to say that this is moving positively, 
however, because of the timeframe within which teachers have to work notice 
periods, we are not able to secure a new permanent teacher to start before the 
summer term in April.   
 
As always we have been striving to keep as much consistency for the children as 
possible. We are delighted to have been joined by Mrs Diane Guerrard who has 
been teaching in Owls regularly this term. She is a very experienced and dedicated 
teacher and the pupils have been having a fantastic time in class with her. The 
atmosphere is always calm and purposeful when I pop in with busy, active and 
happy children.  We are equally delighted that Mr Honey has agreed to teach in Owls 
for two days per week in addition to his teaching in Kestrels class.  
 
From next week and until the end of March therefore, the teaching in Owls class will 
be arranged as follows: 

Monday & Tuesday: Mr Nigel Honey 
Wednesday, Thursday & Friday: Mrs Diane Guerrard 

 
I will continue to work closely with the Owls teaching and support staff to complete 
assessments and lead the planning for the class.  Miss Karen Green will also 
support the planning for the year 1 pupils to ensure consistency between the 
classes. I will also be available for appointments at parents evening to talk to you 
about your child’s progress in school.   
 
If you have any specific concerns which cannot be addressed at parent’s evening, 
please contact Mrs Horan in the office to make an appointment or contact me by 
email though the office email address.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support.  
 
 
Mrs Jo Reid BA (Hons), PGCE, MA, NPQH 

Headteacher 
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